MPPS

MOUNT PLEASANT POWER SYSTEM

P.O. Box 186 - Mount Pleasant, TN 38474 — Phone (931) 379-3233 — Fax (931) 379-9223
Albert W. Kerstiens - General Manager

June 4, 2025

Rob Molchan, PLA, ASLA

SEC, Inc.

New Salem Office

410 New Salem Highway, Suite 100
Murfreesboro, TN 37129

Subject: Will Serve Letter — Trotwood Avenue Property Development
Dear Mr. Molchan,

This letter serves as notice that the Mount Pleasant Power System (MPPS) will serve electric
power to the proposed Trotwood Avenue Property Development located near the Old Zion Road
Extension and Trotwood Avenue. The Development is to consist of approximately 247
residential lots with associated facilities.

This letter is conditional upon the development meeting the requirements of the MPPS Line
Extension Policy in effect at the time of construction as well as all applicable local and State
codes. The cost, and whether upgrades or extensions are required, for MPPS to provide service
will be determined by your designer upon receipt of final project plans.

MPPS looks forward to working with you on a successful development.
Sincerely,

Albert W. Kerstiens, P.E.
General Manager
Mount Pleasant Power System

Cell: (931) 626-6109



